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To whom it may concern
 
In response to the recent communication regarding the development of site H-LV 31 at
Murieston Valley, I wish to object to this development plan.
 
I reside adjacent to the proposed site, and am concerned in regards to the invasion of
addition traffic through the community, the continuous traffic that would require to
either reduce speed or stop in front of my property to turn left into the proposed
development, and continue to do so once the new developed land was complete. This
coupled with the potential backing onto or overlooking my property gives me great
concern.
 
As a result of the above, I object to this planning proposal.
 
Regards
 
Mr David Boland
 




